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Issue No.15 

 Dec 14th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 1 

 

Stand by Me 
A big thank you to our PTA for organising Tea 

and Coffee before the Carol Service. The 
combined total from all our Christmas charity 

events is over £500. This will be greatly 
received by the charity and used to make a 

positive difference in children’s lives.  

What’s On 
Monday –  
P1-7 Playhouse 
Cinema 
No Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
No Swimming  
Piano Lessons 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Christmas Fun Day 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Half Day - 
Staggered Pick up 
between 11:40 and 
12:00pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- John for fantastic 

phonics work. Elsie for 
always being ready to learn. 

 
P3/4- Michael for great 

questions and discussions 
about our shelter theme. 

Mason for super key words. 

 
P5/6- Lilyanna & Emily for 

an excellent attitude to 
learning. 

Elsie, Matilda, Jessie 
James R, Anna-Mae and 

Lucie for excellent AR targets. 
Sam & Maya for great 

reading progress. 
 

P7- Thomas for his 

perseverance when making 

his Christmas cross. Zara for 

being so thoughtful and kind. 

Dinner Menu 18/12 – 20/12 
Mon – Pizza or Fish Goujons 
Tues – Chicken Goujons and Diced Potatoes 
Wed – Hotdog and Chips 

No Break or Lunch on Thursday 21st Dec. 

Carol Service 
 Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Carol Service on Monday. It was a beautiful 
service and the perfect start to the 

Christmas countdown. 
 

Christmas Eve Boxes 
Our Christmas Eve boxes are selling well. With sweets, popcorn, hot chocolate, 

marshmallows, biscuits, games and reindeer food, these boxes are going down a treat!  
We would love to see all the boxes sold, making much needed funds for our PTA.  

So, if you are planning a Christmas movie night or need a last-minute secret Santa gift, 
please order one of our boxes now!! Thank you.  

Choir at Garvagh Fold 
School choir will be 
transported on the 

school bus to Garvagh 
Fold on Tuesday 19th 
December at 1:15pm. 
Please collect children 

from the fold at 
2:30pm. Remember 

you flute and ‘Festive 
Flare.’  

Payments for Term 2 
The following payments 
will be ‘live’ next week.  

• Term 2 Milk and 
Break. 

• Term 2 Swimming 
(P7 + P6) 

• P7 Leavers’ Hoodies. 
These payments will 
remain online until 
Friday 5th January 2024.  

New Term 
 Term 2 begins on Thursday 4th January. With school bus, 

sunrise club etc. all running from day one of the new term.  
Remember the school calendar can be accessed under the 

Parents’ Area of the School App.  


